
  

Matthew

Practice Set 13



  

1.  According to Matthew 16:1, the Pharisees and 
Sadducees wanted Jesus to show them what?



  

1.  According to Matthew 16:1, the Pharisees and 
Sadducees wanted Jesus to show them what?                
                                                   

ans:  a sign from heaven



  

2.  3 points.  According to Matthew 17:1, who did Jesus 
lead up on a high mountain by themselves?



  

2.  3 points.  According to Matthew 17:1, who did Jesus 
lead up on a high mountain by themselves?

                   

ans:  Peter, James, and John his brother



  

3.  3 points.  According to Matthew 18:33, the master 
asked the unforgiving servant “Should you not also have 
___ on your fellow ___, just as I had ___ on you?”



  

3.  3 points.  According to Matthew 18:33, the master 
asked the unforgiving servant “Should you not also have 
___ on your fellow ___, just as I had ___ on you?”           
                          

ans:  compassion, servant, pity



  

4.  According to Matthew 26:59, what did the chief 
priests, the elders, and all the council seek against Jesus 
so they could put Him to death?



  

4.  According to Matthew 26:59, what did the chief 
priests, the elders, and all the council seek against Jesus 
so they could put Him to death?

ans:  false testimony



  

5.   According to Matthew 27:46, what does “Eli, Eli, lama 
sabachthani” mean?



  

5.   According to Matthew 27:46, what does “Eli, Eli, lama 
sabachthani” mean?

ans:  “My God, My God, why have You forsaken Me?”



  

6.  2 points.  According to Matthew 19:1, Jesus departed 
Galilee and came to the region of ___ beyond the ___?



  

6.  2 points.  According to Matthew 19:1, Jesus departed 
Galilee and came to the region of ___ beyond the ___?   

ans:  Judea, Jordan



  

7.  According to Matthew 20:31, what did the two blind 
men do when the multitude warned them to be quiet?



  

7.  According to Matthew 20:31, what did the two blind 
men do when the multitude warned them to be quiet?      
                                

ans:  cried out all the more



  

8.  According to the SDA Bible Commentary page 272, 
who appointed Herod the Great as king over a large part 
of Palestine?



  

8.  According to the SDA Bible Commentary page 272, 
who appointed Herod the Great as king over a large part 
of Palestine?

ans:  the Roman Senate



  

9.  4 points.  According to Matthew 21:5, the prophet was 
quoted as saying, “Tell the daughter of Zion, behold, 
your ___ is coming to you, ___, and sitting on a donkey, 
a ___, the foal of a ___.”



  

9.  4 points.  According to Matthew 21:5, the prophet was 
quoted as saying, “Tell the daughter of Zion, behold, 
your ___ is coming to you, ___, and sitting on a donkey, 
a ___, the foal of a ___.”

ans:  King, lowly, colt, donkey



  

10.  2 points.  According to Matthew 22:10, what kind of 
people did the servants gather from the highways to fill 
the wedding hall?



  

10.  2 points.  According to Matthew 22:10, what kind of 
people did the servants gather from the highways to fill 
the wedding hall?                           

ans:  both bad and good



  

11.  According to Matthew 23:4, what do the scribes and 
Pharisees bind and lay on men's shoulders, but they will 
not move them with one of their fingers?



  

11.  According to Matthew 23:4, what do the scribes and 
Pharisees bind and lay on men's shoulders, but they will 
not move them with one of their fingers?     

ans:  heavy burdens, hard to bear



  

12.  3 points.  According to Matthew 24:3, the disciples 
came to Jesus privately while He sat on the Mount of 
Olives asking Him what would “be the sign of ___ ___, 
and of the ___ of the ___?”



  

12.  3 points.  According to Matthew 24:3, the disciples 
came to Jesus privately while He sat on the Mount of 
Olives asking Him what would “be the sign of ___ ___, 
and of the ___ of the ___?”

ans:  your coming, end, age



  

13.  According to Matthew 25:5, who was delayed and 
the virgins all slumbered and slept?



  

13.  According to Matthew 25:5, who was delayed and 
the virgins all slumbered and slept?

ans:  the bridegroom



  

14.  According to Matthew 26:22, what was the reaction 
of the disciples when Jesus said one of them would 
betray Him?



  

14.  According to Matthew 26:22, what was the reaction 
of the disciples when Jesus said one of them would 
betray Him?

ans:  they were exceedingly sorrowful



  

15.  According to Matthew 27:6, the chief priests said the 
thirty pieces were the price of blood and it was not lawful 
to put them where?



  

15.  According to Matthew 27:6, the chief priests said the 
thirty pieces were the price of blood and it was not lawful 
to put them where?

ans:  into the treasury 



  

16.  According to Matthew 28:2, what did the angel do 
with the stone after rolling it back from the door?



  

16.  According to Matthew 28:2, what did the angel do 
with the stone after rolling it back from the door?

ans:  sat on it



  

17.  2 points.  According to Matthew 1:3, who were the 
two sons of Judah by Tamar?



  

17.  2 points.  According to Matthew 1:3, who were the 
two sons of Judah by Tamar?                                

                                                                           

ans:  Perez and Zerah



  

18.  According to Matthew 2:3, what was the reaction of 
Herod when he heard the wise men were looking for the 
King of the Jews?



  

18.  According to Matthew 2:3, what was the reaction of 
Herod when he heard the wise men were looking for the 
King of the Jews?

ans:  he was troubled



  

19.  According to Matthew 4:12, where did Jesus depart 
to when He heard John had been put in prison?



  

19.  According to Matthew 4:12, where did Jesus depart 
to when He heard John had been put in prison?

ans:  Galilee



  

20.  2 points.  According to Matthew 5:16, why should 
you let your light shine before men?



  

20.  2 points.  According to Matthew 5:16, why should 
you let your light shine before men?

ans:  that they may see your good works and glorify your 
Father in heaven



  

21.  2 points.  According to Matthew 6:27, Jesus asked 
who could add one ___ to his ___ by worrying?



  

21.  2 points.  According to Matthew 6:27, Jesus asked 
who could add one ___ to his ___ by worrying?

ans:  cubit, stature



  

22.  According to Matthew 7:15, what do false prophets 
come to you in?



  

22.  According to Matthew 7:15, what do false prophets 
come to you in?

ans:  sheep's clothing



  

23.  According to Matthew 8:18, what command did 
Jesus give when He saw great multitudes about Him?



  

23.  According to Matthew 8:18, what command did 
Jesus give when He saw great multitudes about Him?     
                                     

ans:  to depart to the other side



  

24.  According to Matthew 9:3, who said within 
themselves “This Man blasphemes!” about Jesus?



  

24.  According to Matthew 9:3, who said within 
themselves “This Man blasphemes!” about Jesus?           
                                                         

ans:  some of the scribes



  

25.  2 points.  According to Matthew 10:1, Jesus gave the 
twelve disciples what two powers?



  

25.  2 points.  According to Matthew 10:1, Jesus gave the 
twelve disciples what two powers?     

ans:  power over unclean spirits, to heal all kinds of 
sickness and all kinds of disease



  

26.  2 points.  According to Matthew 11:21, what cities did 
Jesus say would have repented in sackcloth and ashes 
if they had had the mighty works done in them that were 
done in Chorazin and Bethsaida?



  

26.  2 points.  According to Matthew 11:21, what cities did 
Jesus say would have repented in sackcloth and ashes 
if they had had the mighty works done in them that were 
done in Chorazin and Bethsaida?

ans:  Tyre and Sidon



  

27.  5 points.  According to Matthew 12:25, “Every ___ 
divided against itself is brought to ___, and every ___ or 
___ divided against itself will not ___.”



  

27.  5 points.  According to Matthew 12:25, “Every ___ 
divided against itself is brought to ___, and every ___ or 
___ divided against itself will not ___.”

ans:  kingdom, desolation, city, house, stand



  

28.  According to Matthew 13:13, Jesus said that 
because seeing they do not see, and hearing they do 
not hear, nor do they understand, He spoke to them in 
what?



  

28.  According to Matthew 13:13, Jesus said that 
because seeing they do not see, and hearing they do 
not hear, nor do they understand, He spoke to them in 
what?

ans:  parables



  

29.  According to Matthew 14:19, what did Jesus 
command the multitudes to do before feeding them the 
five loaves and two fish?



  

29.  According to Matthew 14:19, what did Jesus 
command the multitudes to do before feeding them the 
five loaves and two fish?       

ans:  sit down on the grass



  

30.  According to Matthew 15:39, where did Jesus go in 
the boat after feeding the four thousand?



  

30.  According to Matthew 15:39, where did Jesus go in 
the boat after feeding the four thousand?                          
                

ans:  region of Magdala



  

31.  According to Matthew 16:28, Jesus said some 
standing here would not taste death till they see the Son 
of Man coming in what?



  

31.  According to Matthew 16:28, Jesus said some 
standing here would not taste death till they see the Son 
of Man coming in what?

ans:  His kingdom



  

32.  According to Matthew 17:7, what did Jesus do to the 
disciples when He said “Arise, and do not be afraid.”



  

32.  According to Matthew 17:7, what did Jesus do to the 
disciples when He said “Arise, and do not be afraid.”        
        

ans:  touched them



  

33.  2 points.  According to Matthew 18:17, when your 
sinning brother refuses to hear even the church, let him 
be to you like what?  



  

33.  2 points.  According to Matthew 18:17, when your 
sinning brother refuses to hear even the church, let him 
be to you like what?                                                            
     

ans:  a heathen and a tax collector



  

34.  3 points.  According to Matthew 19:30, “many who 
are ___ will be ___, and the ___ first.”



  

34.  3 points.  According to Matthew 19:30, “many who 
are ___ will be ___, and the ___ first.”  

ans:  first, last, last



  

35.  4 points.  According to Matthew 20:15, the 
landowner said to the unhappy workers, “Is it not ___ for 
me to do what I ___ with my own things?  Or is your eye 
___ because I am ___?”



  

35.  4 points.  According to Matthew 20:15, the 
landowner said to the unhappy workers, “Is it not ___ for 
me to do what I ___ with my own things?  Or is your eye 
___ because I am ___?”           

ans:  lawful, wish, evil, good



  

36.  According to the SDA Bible Commentary page 273, 
one characteristic of which Gospel is the completeness 
with which the author reports the sermons and other 
discourses of the Saviour?



  

36.  According to the SDA Bible Commentary page 273, 
one characteristic of which Gospel is the completeness 
with which the author reports the sermons and other 
discourses of the Saviour?

ans:  Matthew



  

37.  3 points.  According to Matthew 21:9, the multitudes 
cried out saying, “___ to the Son of David! Blessed is He 
who comes in the name of the ___! Hosanna in the 
___!”



  

37.  3 points.  According to Matthew 21:9, the multitudes 
cried out saying, “___ to the Son of David! Blessed is He 
who comes in the name of the ___! Hosanna in the 
___!”

ans:  Hosanna, LORD, highest



  

38.  According to Matthew 22:30, Jesus said that in the 
resurrection “they neither ___ nor are given in ___.”



  

38.  According to Matthew 22:30, Jesus said that in the 
resurrection “they neither ___ nor are given in ___.”

ans:  marry, marriage



  

39.  4 points.  According to Matthew 23:29-30, Jesus said 
the scribes and Pharisees build the ___ of the ___ and 
adorn the ___ of the ___ and say “If we had lived in the 
days of our fathers, we would not have been partakers 
with them in the blood of the prophets.”



  

39.  4 points.  According to Matthew 23:29-30, Jesus said 
the scribes and Pharisees build the ___ of the ___ and 
adorn the ___ of the ___ and say “If we had lived in the 
days of our fathers, we would not have been partakers 
with them in the blood of the prophets.”

ans:  tombs, prophets,  monuments, righteous



  

40.  According to Matthew 24:22, the days of tribulation 
would be shortened for whose sake?



  

40.  According to Matthew 24:22, the days of tribulation 
would be shortened for whose sake?

ans:  for the elect's sake



  

41.  According to Matthew 25:8, what did the foolish 
virgins ask the wise to give them?



  

41.  According to Matthew 25:8, what did the foolish 
virgins ask the wise to give them?

ans:  some of their oil



  

42.  According to Matthew 26:29, what did Jesus say He 
would not drink with them until the day He drank it new 
with them in His Father's kingdom?



  

42.  According to Matthew 26:29, what did Jesus say He 
would not drink with them until the day He drank it new 
with them in His Father's kingdom?

ans:  this fruit of the vine



  

43.  According to Matthew 27:5, what did Judas do after 
he threw the pieces of silver down in the temple?



  

43.  According to Matthew 27:5, what did Judas do after 
he threw the pieces of silver down in the temple?

ans:  hanged himself



  

44.  According to Matthew 28:10, where did Jesus tell the 
women to tell the disciples to go?



  

44.  According to Matthew 28:10, where did Jesus tell the 
women to tell the disciples to go?

ans:  Galilee



  

45.   6 points.  According to Matthew 27:28-30, what did 
they do to Jesus in the Praetorium to abuse him when 
they had gathered the whole garrison around Him?



  

45.   6 points.  According to Matthew 27:28-30, what did 
they do to Jesus in the Praetorium to abuse him when 
they had gathered the whole garrison around Him?

ans:  1-stripped Him and put a scarlet robe on Him, 2-
twisted a crown of thorns and put it on His head, 3-put a 
reed in His right hand, 4-bowed the knee before Him 
and mocked Him saying “Hail, King of the Jews!”, 5-spat 
on Him, 6-took the reed and struck Him on the head



  

Take a 5 minute break.



  

46.  According to Matthew 2:3, when Herod heard about 
the wise men he was troubled.  Who was troubled with 
him?



  

46.  According to Matthew 2:3, when Herod heard about 
the wise men he was troubled.  Who was troubled with 
him?     

ans:  all Jerusalem



  

47.  According to Matthew 5:1, who came to Jesus when 
He was seated?



  

47.  According to Matthew 5:1, who came to Jesus when 
He was seated?

ans:  His disciples



  

48.  According to Matthew 6:2, the hypocrites sound a 
trumpet when they do charitable deeds so they may 
have what from men?



  

48.  According to Matthew 6:2, the hypocrites sound a 
trumpet when they do charitable deeds so they may 
have what from men?

ans:  glory



  

49.  According to Matthew 7:25, what was the house that 
did not fall founded on?



  

49.  According to Matthew 7:25, what was the house that 
did not fall founded on?

ans:  the rock



  

50.  2 points.  According to Matthew 8:25, the disciples 
awoke Jesus and said, “Lord, ___ us! We are ___!”



  

50.  2 points.  According to Matthew 8:25, the disciples 
awoke Jesus and said, “Lord, ___ us! We are ___!” 

ans:  save, perishing



  

51.  3 points.  According to Matthew 9:22, Jesus told the 
woman with the blood flow after she touched the hem of 
His garment to “Be of good ___, daughter; your ___ has 
made you ___.”



  

51.  3 points.  According to Matthew 9:22, Jesus told the 
woman with the blood flow after she touched the hem of 
His garment to “Be of good ___, daughter; your ___ has 
made you ___.”

ans:  cheer, faith, well



  

52.  According to Matthew 10:12, what were the twelve to 
do when they went into a household?



  

52.  According to Matthew 10:12, what were the twelve to 
do when they went into a household?                               
                       

ans:  greet it



  

53.  According to Matthew 11:14, Jesus said that if they 
were willing to receive it, John the Baptist was who?



  

53.  According to Matthew 11:14, Jesus said that if they 
were willing to receive it, John the Baptist was who?

ans:  Elijah who is to come



  

54.  According to Matthew 12:10, what was wrong with 
the man in the synagogue when they asked Him “Is it 
lawful to heal on the Sabbath?” that they might accuse 
Him?



  

54.  According to Matthew 12:10, what was wrong with 
the man in the synagogue when they asked Him “Is it 
lawful to heal on the Sabbath?” that they might accuse 
Him?

ans:  he had a withered hand



  

55.  According to Matthew 13:19, who snatches away 
what is sown in his heart when he hears the word of the 
kingdom and does not understand it?



  

55.  According to Matthew 13:19, who snatches away 
what is sown in his heart when he hears the word of the 
kingdom and does not understand it?

ans:  the wicked one



  

56.  3 points.  According to Matthew 14:27, Jesus said to 
the disciples during the storm when He came to them 
walking on the water, “Be of good ___! It is ___; do not 
be ___.”



  

56.  3 points.  According to Matthew 14:27, Jesus said to 
the disciples during the storm when He came to them 
walking on the water, “Be of good ___! It is ___; do not 
be ___.”

ans:  cheer, I, afraid



  

57.  According to Matthew 16:19, footnote d, they were to 
bind or loose what had already been bound or loosed 
where?



  

57.  According to Matthew 16:19, footnote d, they were to 
bind or loose what had already been bound or loosed 
where?

ans:  in heaven



  

58.  According to Matthew 17:9, who did Jesus ask they 
immediately tell the vision of Him and Moses and Elijah 
on the mountain to?



  

58.  According to Matthew 17:9, who did Jesus ask they 
immediately tell the vision of Him and Moses and Elijah 
on the mountain to?

ans:  no one until the Son of Man is risen from the dead



  

59.  According to Matthew 18:25, what did the master 
command to happen to the servant who owed ten 
thousand talents when he couldn't pay?



  

59.  According to Matthew 18:25, what did the master 
command to happen to the servant who owed ten 
thousand talents when he couldn't pay?                            
         

ans:  he be sold, with his wife and children and all that he 
had



  

60.  According to Matthew 19:10, the disciples said that it 
would be better to not what, if a man could not divorce 
his wife for whatever reason he wanted to?



  

60.  According to Matthew 19:10, the disciples said that it 
would be better to not what, if a man could not divorce 
his wife for whatever reason he wanted to?

ans:  better not to marry



  

61.  2 points.  According to Matthew 20:23, what did 
Jesus say that the son's of Zebedee would indeed have 
happen to them?



  

61.  2 points.  According to Matthew 20:23, what did 
Jesus say that the son's of Zebedee would indeed have 
happen to them?

ans:  drink His cup, be baptized with the baptism that He 
is baptized with



  

62.  According to the SDA Bible Commentary page 273, it 
evidently was the purpose of Matthew to do what for his 
audience of unbelieving Jews?



  

62.  According to the SDA Bible Commentary page 273, it 
evidently was the purpose of Matthew to do what for his 
audience of unbelieving Jews?

ans:  convert them to faith in Jesus as the Messiah of 
prophecy



  

63.  3 points.  According to Matthew 21:16, Jesus told the 
chief priests and scribes a quote, “Out of the mouth of 
___ and nursing ___ You have perfected ___.”



  

63.  3 points.  According to Matthew 21:16, Jesus told the 
chief priests and scribes a quote, “Out of the mouth of 
___ and nursing ___ You have perfected ___.”

ans:  babes, infants, praise



  

64.  According to Matthew 23:28, the scribes and 
Pharisees outwardly appear how to men, though they 
are full of hypocrisy and lawlessness?



  

64.  According to Matthew 23:28, the scribes and 
Pharisees outwardly appear how to men, though they 
are full of hypocrisy and lawlessness?

ans:  righteous



  

65.  2 points.  According to Matthew 24:20, what two 
times did Jesus say they should pray that their flight 
would not be during?



  

65.  2 points.  According to Matthew 24:20, what two 
times did Jesus say they should pray that their flight 
would not be during?

ans:  in the winter or on the Sabbath



  

66.  According to Matthew 25:27, what did the master say 
the man with one talent should have done with his 
money?



  

66.  According to Matthew 25:27, what did the master say 
the man with one talent should have done with his 
money?

ans:  deposited it with the bankers



  

67.  According to Matthew 26:32, when did Jesus say He 
would go before the disciples to Galilee?



  

67.  According to Matthew 26:32, when did Jesus say He 
would go before the disciples to Galilee?

ans:  after He was raised



  

68.  According to Matthew 27:22, what did the crowd 
answer when Pilate asked them, “What then shall I do 
with Jesus who is called the Christ?”



  

68.  According to Matthew 27:22, what did the crowd 
answer when Pilate asked them, “What then shall I do 
with Jesus who is called the Christ?”

ans:  “Let Him be crucified!”



  

69.  According to Matthew 4:22, how quickly did James 
and John leave their boat and their father when called to 
follow Jesus?



  

69.  According to Matthew 4:22, how quickly did James 
and John leave their boat and their father when called to 
follow Jesus?

ans:  immediately



  

70.  According to Matthew 5:11, what are you when they 
revile and persecute you and say all kinds of evil against 
you falsely for the sake of Jesus?



  

70.  According to Matthew 5:11, what are you when they 
revile and persecute you and say all kinds of evil against 
you falsely for the sake of Jesus?

ans:  blessed



  

71.  According to Matthew 7:6, what are we instructed to 
not cast before swine?



  

71.  According to Matthew 7:6, what are we instructed to 
not cast before swine?

ans:  your pearls



  

72.  According to Matthew 9:31, where did the two blind 
men spread the word of their healing against the 
instructions of Jesus?



  

72.  According to Matthew 9:31, where did the two blind 
men spread the word of their healing against the 
instructions of Jesus?

ans:  in all that country



  

73.  According to Matthew 10:31, you should not fear 
because you are of more value than what?



  

73.  According to Matthew 10:31, you should not fear 
because you are of more value than what?                       
                                

ans:  many sparrows



  

74.  True or False.  According to Matthew 12:32, anyone 
who speaks against the Son of Man, it will not be 
forgiven him, either in this age or in the age to come.



  

74.  True or False.  According to Matthew 12:32, anyone 
who speaks against the Son of Man, it will not be 
forgiven him, either in this age or in the age to come.

ans:  False



  

75.  2 points.  According to Matthew 13:41, the Son of 
Man will send out His angels and they will gather what 
out of His kingdom?



  

75.  2 points.  According to Matthew 13:41, the Son of 
Man will send out His angels and they will gather what 
out of His kingdom?

ans:  all things that offend and those who practice 
lawlessness



  

76.  2 points.  According to the SDA Bible Commentary 
page 274, what two things would the Messiah of the 
Jews' dreams lead the nation to?



  

76.  2 points.  According to the SDA Bible Commentary 
page 274, what two things would the Messiah of the 
Jews' dreams lead the nation to?

ans:  independence and world supremacy



  

77.  According to Matthew 21:29, after the first son told 
his father he would not go work in the vineyard, what did 
he do that caused him to change his mind and go?



  

77.  According to Matthew 21:29, after the first son told 
his father he would not go work in the vineyard, what did 
he do that caused him to change his mind and go?

ans:  regretted it



  

78.  According to Matthew 24:12, what will happen 
because lawlessness will abound?



  

78.  According to Matthew 24:12, what will happen 
because lawlessness will abound?

ans:  the love of many will grow cold



  

79.  According to Matthew 26:37, what did Jesus begin to 
be when He took Peter, James, and John away from the 
rest of the disciples in Gethsemane?



  

79.  According to Matthew 26:37, what did Jesus begin to 
be when He took Peter, James, and John away from the 
rest of the disciples in Gethsemane?

ans:  sorrowful and deeply distressed



  

80.  According to Matthew 5:37, instead of swearing by 
things like heaven, earth , or your head, what should 
do?



  

80.  According to Matthew 5:37, instead of swearing by 
things like heaven, earth , or your head, what should 
do?

ans:  let your 'Yes' be 'Yes,' and your 'No,' 'No'



  

81.  According to Matthew 10:22, you will be hated by 
who for sake of Jesus name?



  

81.  According to Matthew 10:22, you will be hated by 
who for sake of Jesus name?

ans:  all



  

82.  According to Matthew 12:38, what did some of the 
scribes and Pharisees say they wanted to see from 
Jesus?



  

82.  According to Matthew 12:38, what did some of the 
scribes and Pharisees say they wanted to see from 
Jesus?

ans:  a sign



  

83.  According to Matthew 13:52, the kingdom of heaven 
is like who that brings out of his treasures things new 
and old?



  

83.  According to Matthew 13:52, the kingdom of heaven 
is like who that brings out of his treasures things new 
and old?

ans:  a householder



  

84.  According to the SDA Bible Commentary page 274, 
the Jews looked exclusively for what they took to be the 
kingdom of His what?



  

84.  According to the SDA Bible Commentary page 274, 
the Jews looked exclusively for what they took to be the 
kingdom of His what?

ans:  His glory



  

85.  2 points.  According to Matthew 24:27, the coming of 
the Son of Man will be like the lightning, which comes 
from the ___ and flashes to the ___.



  

85.  2 points.  According to Matthew 24:27, the coming of 
the Son of Man will be like the lightning, which comes 
from the ___ and flashes to the ___.

ans:  east, west



  

86.  According to Matthew 26:44, what words did Jesus 
say when He went to pray the third time in 
Gethsemane?



  

86.  According to Matthew 26:44, what words did Jesus 
say when He went to pray the third time in 
Gethsemane?

ans:  the same words 



  

87.   According to Matthew 27:37, what did the 
accusation written against Him that they put over His 
head say?



  

87.   According to Matthew 27:37, what did the 
accusation written against Him that they put over His 
head say?

ans:  “THIS IS JESUS THE KING OF THE JEWS”



  

88.  According to Matthew 5:22, you are in danger of the 
judgment if you are what?



  

88.  According to Matthew 5:22, you are in danger of the 
judgment if you are what?

ans:  angry with your brother without cause



  

89.  According to Matthew 10:40, if you receive Jesus, 
who else do you receive?



  

89.  According to Matthew 10:40, if you receive Jesus, 
who else do you receive?

ans:  Him who sent Jesus



  

90.  14 points.  According to Matthew 1:6-11, list the 
genealogy from David to the carrying away to Babylon.  
(Do not include David).



  

90.  14 points.  According to Matthew 1:6-11, list the 
genealogy from David to the carrying away to Babylon.  
(Do not include David).

ans:  Solomon, Rehoboam, Abijah, Asa, Jehoshaphat, 
Joram, Uzziah, Jotham, Ahaz, Hezekiah, Manasseh, 
Amon, Josiah, Jeconiah



  

Another 10 questions to go.



  

91.  According to Matthew 12:43, what does an unclean 
spirit go out of a man seeking, but does not find it?



  

91.  According to Matthew 12:43, what does an unclean 
spirit go out of a man seeking, but does not find it?

ans:  rest



  

92.  2 points.  According to Matthew 13:49, at the end of 
the age the angels will separate who from who?



  

92.  2 points.  According to Matthew 13:49, at the end of 
the age the angels will separate who from who?

ans:  wicked from among the just



  

93.  According to the SDA Bible Commentary page 274, 
the major objective of Matthew was to develop a 
concept of the life and mission of Jesus that contributed 
to his primary purpose in doing what?



  

93.  According to the SDA Bible Commentary page 274, 
the major objective of Matthew was to develop a 
concept of the life and mission of Jesus that contributed 
to his primary purpose in doing what?

ans:  writing



  

94.  2 points.  According to Matthew 24:48-49, what does 
an evil servant do to his fellow servants when he thinks 
his master is delayed in coming?



  

94.  2 points.  According to Matthew 24:48-49, what does 
an evil servant do to his fellow servants when he thinks 
his master is delayed in coming?

ans:  beat his fellow servants, eat and drink with 
drunkards



  

95.  According to Matthew 26:47, who came with Judas 
from the chief priests and elders of the people?



  

95.  According to Matthew 26:47, who came with Judas 
from the chief priests and elders of the people?

ans:  a great multitude



  

96.   3 points.  According to Matthew 27:40, those who 
passed by said to Jesus “You who destroy the ___ and 
build it in ___ days, ___ Yourself!”



  

96.   3 points.  According to Matthew 27:40, those who 
passed by said to Jesus “You who destroy the ___ and 
build it in ___ days, ___ Yourself!”

ans:  temple, three, save



  

97.  According to Matthew 13:58, what did Jesus not do 
many of in His own country because of their unbelief?



  

97.  According to Matthew 13:58, what did Jesus not do 
many of in His own country because of their unbelief?

ans:  mighty works



  

98.  5 points.  According to Matthew 4:25, where did 
great multitudes follow Jesus from?                 



  

98.  5 points.  According to Matthew 4:25, where did 
great multitudes follow Jesus from?                        

ans:  Galilee, Decapolis, Jerusalem, Judea, beyond the 
Jordan 



  

99.  5 points.  According to Matthew 15:30, great 
multitudes came to Jesus on the mountain and laid 
down who at Jesus' feet and He healed them?



  

99.  5 points.  According to Matthew 15:30, great 
multitudes came to Jesus on the mountain and laid 
down who at Jesus' feet and He healed them?                 

ans:  lame, blind, mute, maimed, and many others



  

100.  7 points.  Fill in the blanks from Matthew 3:10.  “And 
even now the ax is laid to the ___ of the ____.  
Therefore every ____ which does not bear good ___ is 
___ down and ____ into the ___.”



  

100.  7 points.  Fill in the blanks from Matthew 3:10.  “And 
even now the ax is laid to the ___ of the ____.  
Therefore every ____ which does not bear good ___ is 
___ down and ____ into the ___.”                      

ans:  root, trees, tree, fruit, cut, thrown, fire



  

There are things that are hard to understand in the 
Bible.  Open your hearts to the teaching of the Holy 
Spirit and He will lead you to the understanding that 
you need.


